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ReDor t of the secr etarv-Genera I

I. By its resolution 37/99 F of 13 D-ecernber 1982, t-he General Assenbly decided
that a 6tudy should be undertaken to review and suPpl€ment the g9SPIS!S!Ej!ICj!$I
of the que€tion of nucleal-r.r.eapory- lree .zones in aII its aspec,tF I in tie light of
@accumu1atedsinceI9?5.TheAssenbIyrequestedthe
Secre tary-Ge ne! a l, witi the assistance of an .14-bE qroup of qualified qovernmental
er(perts, to carry out the study and to subrnit it to the General Assenbly at its
thirtFninth session, bearlng in nind the savinqs that niqht be nade r',ithin
existi nq , budget ary appropriations.

2. Pursuant to that reaolution, the Secre tary-Genera J- appointed the Group of
covernmentaL srperts on Nuclear-Weapon-Fre e Zones in early 1983 and it beqan its
work on 14 March l-983. Sirce then it held four substantive sessions, two in 1983

and t$o in 1984.

3. By a letteE dated 29 June 1984' which is annexed to the present report, tie
Cha irman of the Group of B.perts inforned the Secretary-C,eneral of the status of
ttre Grorprs work. It is noted that the Group has not b€en able to reach aqreement
on the study rvlthin rhe tine avallable. It is further noted that the experts feel
that the effort to produce a report acceptable to all of them should not be

abandoned and that the work could be completed if the tine period of the study were
extended. The Chairnan requests that due consideration be qiven by the apPropriate
authority to the possibility of extending the time period of the study.
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29 June 198 4

Sir,

I have the honour to inform you that the Group of Experts appointeal by you
pursuant to General Assenbly resolution 37/99 F of 13 December 1982 in order to
urde! take a study to review and supplement the cgnPreheqslye stud
of. nuclear-weapon-free zones in all its aspects began its work on 14 March 1983 and
has held four substantive gessions.

on the basis of an outline tentati.vely agreed at the first session, five
consecut ive drafts have been prepared with the aid of consultants and discussed
thorouohly by tJle crotQ of Exper ts. However, tj1e Group has not been able to reach
agreement on the study lrithin the tine available.

A disaussion held in the Group on 29 June 1984 demonstrated that the experts
feel that the effort to produce a report acceptable to aJ.l of thern shoufd not be
abandoned and tiat the work could be conpleted if the time period of the study iE
extended. I thelefore request that due consideration be qiven by the apProPriate
authority to the possibility of extendilE tfris tine period.

Accept, sir, the assurances of ny hiqhest consideration.

€:qn"d) Klaus TORNUDD

Chairman of the Group of GoverntnenEal Experts
on Nuclear-Weapon-Free Zones

His Excellency Mr. Javier Perez de CueIIar
secre tary-Gener a 1 of tbe united Nations
New York




